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HEADTEACHER’S NEWSLETTER    

Privacy Notices   

Thank you to those parents and carers who have completed their Privacy Notices on Parent Mail. 

We are still waiting on approximately 80 forms to be completed so until then, unfortunately I am 

unable to post any photographs of our children. I do ask please that you fill the form in over the 

weekend. Please note that if you have multiple children at St Anne’s, you do have to fill in an 

individual form for each child.  

Sacramental Programme  

If your child is currently in Year Three and you wish for them to take part in the Sacramental  

Programme, please make sure you are able to attend the introductory meeting at 6:30pm on 

Monday 25th September at St Anne’s Parish Centre.   

Grow Your Own! 

Year Four have been cooking in their Design and Technology unit this half term. Today they have 

made a delicious vegetable soup! They harvested a squash from our school garden and have 

used it in their soup. 

 

 



Mr Pownell’s visit to Year One 

 

This week, our governor Mr Pownell came into speak to Year One regarding their History topic, 

‘Toys from the Past.’ Mr Pownell spoke to the children about the toys he used to play with as a 

child! Mr Pownell commented on the excellent quality of the questions from the children and their 

super listening skills. Thank you, Mr Pownell! 

Extra- Curricular Clubs    

Monday – Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2  

                -Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  

Tuesday – Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  

Wednesday – Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2 

                      -Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6  

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  

Friday – Multi–Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6   

Attendance   

Thank you for a wonderful start to the new academic year. Attendance has been excellent since 

we returned to school. We have also noticed that punctuality has significantly improved. We do ask 

that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany your child into the main 

entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.  

   



 

Reception   96.56%   

Year 1   99.43%   

Year 2   98.66%   

Year 3   99.46%   

Year 4   96.55%   

Year 5   96.55%   

Year 6   97.78%   

 

 

  

  


